

22 August 2025

Dear Mr. Tim Darby,

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to The Rotary Club of Hangzhou for the donation of HK\$ 4,564 in support of UNHCR's emergency response in Afghanistan.

After decades of conflict, Afghanistan is now facing one of the most complex humanitarian crises in the world. Nearly half of the population requires urgent assistance, as economic collapse, extreme weather, and the erosion of fundamental rights—especially for women and girls—placing millions at risk. Your contribution is helping us stand with Afghan women and girls at a time of immense hardship and uncertainty.

Thanks to donors like you, UNHCR is delivering life-saving aid across Afghanistan and the region. This includes emergency shelter, cash assistance, core relief items, legal support, and psychosocial services. We are also helping returnees access health care, education, and livelihoods to rebuild their futures with dignity and hope.

In order to keep you informed of our work, you are most welcome to visit our website http://www.unhcr.org/hk/en and follow us at www.facebook.com/hkunhcr to find out more about our relief work to the refugee and how you are helping them.

I am happy to assist you if you have any question or wish to get an update of our work, please feel free to contact me (Tel: +852 2780 9215 / E-mail: fung@unhcr.org) or my colleague Ms. Joan Shum (Tel: +852 2206 0202/ E-mail: shumy@unhcr.org). Thank you!

Yours sincerely,

Maggie Fung

Lead - Private Partnerships & Philanthropy

(Private Sector Partnerships)